NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that a pubiic hearing will be held at 9:00 a.m. on June 2,
2008 by the County of Ef Dorado Board of Supervisors in the Board of
Supervisors Chambers, 330 Fair Lane, Placerville, California. The public hearing
brought forth by the El Dorado County Environmental Management Department
will consider increasing Solid Waste Franchise Fees by an amount not to exceed
2%.

Signed,

Gerri Silva, M.S., REHS
Director of Environmental Management
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